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   Dwight A. Boykins 

 
Houston City Council Member, District D 

 
 

October 29, 2018 
 
Beth White 
President & CEO 
Houston Parks Board 
300 North Post Oak Blvd. 
Houston, TX 77024 
 
RE: Houston Parks Board / Houston Parks and Recreation Department submissions for 
H-GAC Call for Projects 2018 
 
Dear Ms. White, 
 
I am pleased to send this letter in support of Houston Parks Board’s application for Transportation 
Improvement Project funding.  As a City of Houston Council Member, I support uniting the city by 
developing a network of off-road shared use paths where residents can walk and bike safely.  Expanding 
our network of greenways that reach jobs, education, and other services makes it easier for residents to 
rely on biking and walking to go about their daily lives.  This reduces stress on people, on our roads, and 
on household budgets.   
 
The Beyond the Bayous Regional Connector Network of Greenways offers a vision to broaden the reach 
of Bayou Greenways 2020.  Its inclusion in the 2045 Regional Transportation Plan will provide a 
roadmap for a comprehensive network of connected greenway trails throughout Harris County. 
 
The Port Connector Greenway project links the Port of Houston Turning Basin to Buffalo, Brays and 
Sims Bayou Greenways, and ultimately to Hobby Airport.  It also creates a link to the west along 
Navigation, connecting to the trails at Buffalo Bayou Park East leading to downtown. 
     
These projects create neighborhood connections to existing parks, METRO lines, employment centers 
and residential areas in District D, and both are deserving.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dwight A. Boykins 
Houston City Council  
District D 
 











 

 

October 19, 2018 

 

Beth White 

President & CEO 

Houston Parks Board 

300 North Post Oak Blvd. 

Houston, TX 77024 

 

RE: Houston Parks Board / Houston Parks and Recreation Department submissions 

for H-GAC Call for Projects 2018 

 

Dear Ms. White, 

 

The East End District is pleased to send this letter in support of Houston Parks 

Board’s application for Transportation Improvement Project funding.  Our 

organization supports uniting the city by developing a network of off-road shared use 

paths where residents can walk and bike safely.  Expanding our network of greenways 

that reach jobs, education, and other services makes it easier for residents to rely on 

biking and walking to go about their daily lives.  This reduces stress on people, on our 

roads, and on household budgets.   

 

The Beyond the Bayous Regional Connector Network of Greenways offers a vision to 

broaden the reach of Bayou Greenways 2020.  Its inclusion in the 2045 Regional 

Transportation Plan will provide a roadmap for a comprehensive network of connected 

greenway trails throughout Harris County. 

 

The Port Connector Greenway project links the Port of Houston Turning Basin over 

Buffalo Bayou to Brays and Sims Bayou Greenways, and ultimately to Hobby Airport.  

It also creates a link to the west along Navigation, connecting into the trails at Buffalo 

Bayou Park East leading to downtown.  It will greatly expand and enhance safe access 

throughout the Greater East End. 

 

We support these projects. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at 713-

928-9916. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Veronica Chapa Gorczynski 

President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William McConnell 

Eco-Services 

Chair 

 

Craig Rohden 

Space City Credit Union 

Vice-Chair 

Resident 

 

Taryn Sims 

Wulfe Management Services, 

Inc. 

Secretary 

 

Joe Meppelink 

METALAB 

Assistant Secretary 

 

Rodrigo Tejada 

L-K Industries 

Treasurer 

 

Blanca Blanco 

Cetera Advisors 

Resident 

 

Erin Dyer  

Lovett Commercial 

 

John S. Jacob, Ph.D. 

Texas A&M AgriLife 

Extension Service 

 

Domenic Laurenzo 

El Tiempo Cantina 

 

Devin Licata 

TPC Real Estate 

 

Marjorie Peña 

BakerRipley 

 

Stephen J. Quezada 

Ogletree, Deakins, Nash, 

Smoak & Stewart, P.C. 

Resident 

 

Susan Sahwani-Garcia 

Chocolate Wasted 

Resident 

 

Ann Taylor 

Midway 

 

Jose Valdez 

Frost Bank 

 

Veronica C. Gorczynski 

President 

 

3211 Harrisburg Blvd.  

Houston, TX 77003 

713.928.9916 

 

www.eastenddistrict.com   
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October 26, 2018 

 

 

 

Beth White 

President & CEO 

Houston Parks Board 

300 North Post Oak Blvd. 

Houston, TX 77024 

 

RE: Houston Parks Board / Houston Parks and Recreation Department submissions for 

H-GAC Call for Projects 2018 

 

Dear Ms. White, 

 

Please accept this letter in support of Houston Parks Board’s application for Transportation 

Improvement Project funding.  I am in support of uniting the city by developing a network of 

off-road shared use paths where residents can walk and bike safely.  Expanding our network of 

greenways that reach jobs, education, and other services make it easier for residents to rely on 

biking and walking to go about their daily lives.  Alternative forms of transportation reduce 

stress on people, on our roads, and on household budgets.   

 

The projects identified below provide a vision for future linkages that connect five separate 

Bayou Greenways. I support these proposed projects:   

 

The Beyond the Bayous Regional Connector Network of Greenways offers a vision to broaden 

the reach of Bayou Greenways 2020.  If included in the 2045 Regional Transportation Plan, the 

network will provide a roadmap for a comprehensive system of connected greenway trails 

throughout Harris County. 

 

The West Side/Westpark Connector Greenway project will provide safe bicycle/pedestrian 

access from Gulfton, the densest neighborhood in Houston, to two transit centers, seven high-

frequency bus routes, and Brays Bayou Greenway.  It will also connect multiple schools, parks, 

and businesses.  

 

 

 



 

 

Ms. Beth White 

Page 2 

October 26, 2018 

 

The Port Connector Greenway project links the Port of Houston Turning Basin to Buffalo, Brays 

and Sims Bayou Greenways, and ultimately to Hobby Airport.  The project also creates a link to 

the west along Navigation, connecting to the trails at Buffalo Bayou Park East leading to 

downtown. 

     

The Little White Oak Bayou Regional Greenway will extend from Halls Bayou at Acres Home 

through several largely low income and minority neighborhoods to White Oak Bayou Greenway 

near downtown.  The proposed trail will also connect to three transit centers—Northline, North 

Shepherd, and Acres Home, vastly improving access to jobs, education, and recreation. 

 

Together the West Side/Westpark, Port Connector, and Little White Oak Bayou Greenway 

projects will add more than 29 miles of trails to the 150 miles of Bayou Greenways 2020 trails.  

Each of these projects are unique, but all create neighborhood connections to existing parks, 

METRO lines and residential areas and all are deserving.   

 

Please contact my office if I can be of service or answer any questions. 

 

Respectfully,  

 
Jessica Farrar 

State Representative, District 148 
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region." 
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October 30, 2018 

Alan C. Clark 

Houston-Galveston Area Council 

3555 Timmons Lane, Suite 120 

Houston, Texas 77027 

RE: Letter of Support for Houston Parks Board 2018 Call for Projects Applications 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

The Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris County (METRO) supports the Houston 

Parks Board's 2018 Call for Projects applications. When taken together, The Beyond 

the Bayous, West Side and Westpark Regional Connector Segments, Port Regional 

Connector Segments and Little White Oak Bayou Regional Connector Segments, 

constitute a wide-ranging mobility plan for the City of Houston. Each of the proposed 

segments will support access to METRO's transit system, providing regional 

interconnectivity within a multimodal system. METRO is making significant investments 

in universal accessibility at its transit stops. We believe the proposed projects will 

provide an opportunity to maximize that investment by providing improved bicycle and 

pedestrian connections in high-demand locations. 

METRO looks forward to partnering with the Houston Parks Board and the Houston­ 

Galveston Area Council to deliver strategies and implement projects in the Houston 

area that support the goals of universal accessibility for our patrons today and 

tomorrow. Please feel free to contact me at 713-739-6062 should you need further 

information about our recommendation. 

Roberto Trevino, P.E. 

Executive Vice President 

Planning, Engineering & Construction 

Cc: Beth While, President & CEO, Houston Parks Board 

Thomas C. Lambert, President & CEO, METRO 

Clint Harbert, AICP, VP Systems & Capital Planning, METRO 

Albert Lyne, Director Grant Programs, METRO 

Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris County, Texas 
1900 Main • P.O. Box 61429 • Houston, Texas 77208-1429 • 713-635-4000 • RideMETRO.org 
















	Regional Connector Suppot Letters Binder.pdf
	10.17.2018 Council Member Laster Letter of Support
	101518 Gallegos support of HPB TIP projectsRRCHP
	BBP - support letter
	CenterPoint - LOS HPB TIP
	CM Boykins-Houston Parks Board TIP Letter of Support
	CM Cisneros - Houston Parks Board LOS
	CM Edwards HPB-HPARD- Support Letter
	CM Robinson - TIP support letter HPB-HPARD
	EEMD-Houston Parks Board TIP Letter_10192018
	Farrar - Letter of Support - HPB
	GNMD-HPB TIP Letter of Support
	HAMD-support letter
	HPB TIRZ 20 Letter of Support 10.17.2018
	HPB TIRZ 23 Letter of Support 10.17.2018
	METRO-Houston Parks Board Letter of Support
	P2-TxDOT Letter
	PHA-Letter of Support-Houston Parks Board
	TIRZ 1- letter support of HPB TIP projects r2 (signed)
	TIRZ 8-letter support of HPB TIP projects
	UPTOWN - Support Letter for Houston Parks Board

	P1-Houston Parks Board.pdf

